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               Bulletin # 175 

                      March 30, 2020 

 

To:  CHFA Lenders   

From:   CHFA Single Family Underwriting  

Subject: CHFA Is Open For Business 

 

 

 

 

CONNECTICUT HOUSING FINANCE AUTHORITY  

IS 

OPEN FOR BUSINESS 

 

 
In support of Governor Lamont’s request for social distancing during the COVID-19 outbreak, 

CHFA’s office building is closed to the public, however;  

 

 

CHFA remains open and continues to provide mission-critical business during this time. 

  

 

The CHFA Single Family Department team is working remotely; active loans in the pipeline are 

being reviewed for Commitments and new Loan Reservations are still being accepted.   

 

 

We sincerely appreciate your patience and support as we work together during this difficult time 

to serve our Connecticut residents. 
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